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Water Works Sidewalk Gap – Various Locations 452877-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Improvements
Phase Construction
Limits Doyle Carlton Dr

to east of
Tampa Street

Project Start Late 2024
Length 0.5 Mile
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road I-275
Construction
Cost

$1.1 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2025

Contractor Blacktip
Services, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Water Works Sidewalk Gap project will enhance multi-modal
connectivity by eliminating key sidewalk gaps within the Tampa
Heights district along I-275 near Water Works Park.

A direct wide sidewalk connection from Doyle Carlton Drive to east
of Tampa Street (adjacent to the barrier-separated I-275 exit ramp)
and a pedestrian crossing at Doyle Carlton Pedestrian Drive south of
I-275 will be added.

Construction is anticipated to begin in late 2024.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/1002/452877-1-52-01

